

Name:

Class: S4...

Tel: 034 200 9294

Ngày GV giao bài: Thứ....., ngày.../....

Ngày HS nộp bài: Thứ....., ngày.../....

Grammar:

Reading & Writing:

Mini Test:



GLOBAL ENGLISH 4

UNIT 1 + 2: MID TERM GRAMMAR REVISION

A. Extra Cambridge Vocabulary

No.	New words	Meaning	No.	New words	Meaning
1	temperature (n)	nhiệt độ	4	solve (v)	xử lý, giải quyết
2	put on (phr.v)	mặc vào	5	pick up (phr.v)	đón
3	rainstorm (n)	mưa bão	6	unusual (adj)	khác thường, kỳ lạ

Note: v = verb: động từ; phr.v = phrasal verb: cụm động từ; n = noun: danh từ; adj = adjective: tính từ

B. Homework

I. Circle the correct answer.

0. Pluto is (the iciest) / the iciest) planet in the solar system.
1. Is Lina (prettier / more pretty) than Sandra?
2. I think her job is (stressfuller / more stressful). She works with difficult people.
3. He is (better / gooder) at football than me.
4. Flying is (more safe / safer) than driving.
5. These trainers are (the least / less) expensive in the store.

II. Fill in the gaps with the COMPARATIVE or SUPERLATIVE forms of the adjectives in brackets to complete the following sentences.

0. Pluto is the iciest (icy) planet in the solar system.
1. This town is _____ (noisy) than my hometown. There's a lot of traffic.
2. Thank you for cleaning the kitchen! It's much _____ (clean) now.
3. Amanda is _____ (clever) student in our class.
4. It is one of _____ (cheap) cars in the market.
5. The city is _____ (interesting) than the countryside.

III. Choose the underlined part in each sentence (A, B or C) that needs correcting, then correct it.

0. He enjoys play all kinds of sports.

A. enjoys **B. play** C. sports Correct: playing

1. I enjoy to learning languages.

A. enjoy B. to learning C. languages Correct: _____

2. I learning to drive at the moment.

A. learning B. drive C. at Correct: _____

3. I think you are hoping seeing your family next week.

A. think B. are hoping C. seeing Correct: _____

4. The teacher wants her to does the exams again next year.

A. wants B. to does C. again Correct: _____

5. They do not likes siting for too long.

A. do not B. likes C. siting Correct: _____

IV. Write the COMPARATIVE and SUPERLATIVE forms of the adjectives.

Adjective	Comparative	Superlative
0. tall	<u>taller</u>	<u>the tallest</u>
1. bad		
2. humid		

Adjective	Comparative	Superlative
3. ugly		
4. fantastic		
5. funny		

V. Complete the sentences using the adverb in brackets in its usual position.

0. He listens to the radio. (often)

→ He often listens to the radio.

1. They read books. (sometimes)

→ _____.

2. Pete gets angry. (never)

→ _____.

3. Leo is not friendly. (always)

→ _____.

4. Ramon and Frank are hungry. (usually)

→ _____.

5. My grandmother goes for a walk in the evening. (often)

→ _____.

Part 3

– 6 questions –

Read the story. Choose a word from the box. Write the correct word next to numbers 1–5. There is one example.



Example

beach

pushed

ice

temperature

watch

warm

many

took

leave

bored

David's flat is very near the beach He can sit on the balcony and (1) all the people who are having fun in the water. David loves the sea, and often swims in the morning, before he goes to school. But he usually does that in the summer when the water's nice and (2)

But one cold December day in the winter school holidays, David sat on the sofa and looked at the sea. 'I've nothing to do. I'm so (3), ' he thought. 'I know! The water might be very cold but I'll go for a swim!'

It only (4) David two minutes to put on his swimming shorts, find a large towel and run across the sand to the sea. He slowly put one foot in the water and quickly pulled it out again! to go swimming, Mum!' David answered. 'But the sea is colder than (5)! I'll go to the new swimming pool in town instead! Bye!'

(6) Now choose the best name for the story.

Tick one box.

David loses his swimming things

☐

David wants a winter swim

☐

Mum goes to the new swimming pool

☐

For each question, choose the correct answer.

For the last two years I have been living in Bangladesh, with my parents and my baby sister. We moved here from England and at first I didn't like it because I missed all my school friends. Most students arrive at school in the morning, books in hand, and return home in the afternoon, with a lot of homework. This is the idea we have when we think of schools. However, some schools, like the boat schools in Bangladesh, are a little different from what I was used to.



Twice a year, there are heavy rainstorms in Bangladesh which cover the area with lots of water. This leaves millions of people without clean water, electricity and other important things. It becomes difficult for children to go to schools and for those schools to keep their doors open. To solve these problems, some people thought of a brilliant idea to help the children. They built houses, health centres and schools that move around on top of the water.

Now there are almost 100 boat schools. Each of these schools gets electricity from the sun and has one laptop computer with internet and even a small library. These boat schools are a school and a school bus, all in one. Whenever there's too much water and every other service is closed, these types of schools are still open. They pick up their students from the side of the rivers, and then stop somewhere so that classes can begin. After the lessons are finished, the boat schools return the students to their homes and another group of students is picked up. About 70,000 children have used the boat schools since they started, fifteen years ago.

14. What does the writer say happens every six months in Bangladesh?
- The country doesn't have enough water.
 - Lots of water brings problems to the country.
 - Schools close for cleaning.
15. What problem do many children have at different times of the year?
- They have too much homework when it rains.
 - Their parents have to buy a boat for them.
 - They cannot use things that need electricity.
16. Where can people see a doctor when there is too much water?
- at the health centre, on the river
 - inside the library
 - in the school that is now closed
17. Where does the writer say children can see information online?
- at the health centres
 - on the side of the river
 - on the boat schools
18. What is the best title for the article?
- The First Day at School
 - An Unusual School
 - The Best School in Bangladesh

Reading Part 3 Exam Tips

- Quickly look through the text to find out what it is about.
- Next, read the text more carefully.
- Look at each question and then check each possible answer with the text before choosing one.
- Check the answer that you have chosen with the text again.
- After you have chosen an answer, look at the other two possible answers and make sure that they are wrong.
- For some questions think about the main idea. Read the whole text. Try to understand what information is very important and which is less important.
- You should underline words that will help you choose the correct answer.